Sprowston Town Council – Streetlighting Tender 2024

STC Clarification #1


Clarifications Requested:

Q.A1.	Could you please confirm the make/model of the 114 LED lights currently in place, or if you have a preference for the remaining upgrades?
A.A1. 	We do not have accurate information on the make/model of all 114 LEDs currently in place. We believe the vast majority are Urbis Axia LED lanterns, with a smaller number of other makes and models installed by various housing developers at various times.


Q.A2.	Do any of the upgrades relate to non-standard or heritage style lanterns?
A.A2.	We do not have any heritage stye lanterns or columns. We have three non-standard lighting bollards on a public footpath (please see ‘STC Clarification #1_Street Light List_Sprowston_2022’ for their location). 


Q.A3.	Does the Town Council wish to replace any of the current LEDs in line with the new installations?
A.A3.	No. The exceptions would be if an existing LED lantern was found to be in very poor condition, or if an existing LED was incompatible with the proposed CMS. Please note; we are looking to procure a CMS that is compatible with our existing LED lanterns.  


Q.A4.	Could you advise if you have an existing asset register, or list of lights within the control of the Town Council?
A.A4. 	We have a list of lights (please see attached “STC Clarification #1_Street Light List_Sprowston_2022”). Please note this schedule is dated 2022 and will not now be 100% accurate. The list does not record the type of lantern fitted to each column. 


